
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

HATTIESBURG-PETAL-FORREST-LAMAR METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION  

 

MISSISSIPPI’S LONG-RANGE TRANSPORTATION PLAN (MULTIPLAN) 

 

 

The Hattiesburg-Petal-Forrest-Lamar Metropolitan Planning Organization (HPFL/MPO) and the 

Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) invite citizens to participate in the development of the 

state’s long-range transportation plan. 

 

Come-and-go style public meetings are scheduled as follows: 

 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019, 4 – 6 p.m 

Lamar Park Community Center 

226 Pinewood Drive, Hattiesburg, MS 39402. 

 

Thursday, March 28, 2019, 4 – 6 p.m. 

Hattiesburg Historic Train Depot 

308 Newman Street, Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

 

Mississippi’s Unified Long-Range Transportation Plan (MULTIPLAN) is comprehensive in nature.  It 

guides statewide planning efforts by helping answer the questions, “What do we want from our 

transportation system over the next 25 years, and how can we achieve it?” 

 

The HPFL/MPO is responsible for transportation planning in the urbanized areas of Forrest and Lamar 

counties. The HPFL/MPO coordinates the transportation planning processes and programs that become a 

part of the MULTIPLAN. 

 

For additional information about the HPFL/MPO, visit hattiesburgms.com/mpo.  For additional information 

about MULTIPLAN 2045, visit mstransportationplan2045.com. 

 

Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or alternative languages and wishing to participate in the meetings 

should call 601.359.7685 no later than five days prior to a meeting. 

 

 

 

      CITY OF HATTIESBURG, MISSISSIPPI 

 

      BY: ______________________________ 

        CITY CLERK 

(SEAL) 

 

Toby Barker, Mayor 

 

 

PUBLISH: Thursday, March 7, 2019 in the Hattiesburg Post 


